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BRAUNSTON FRIENDLY GLUB spent a very happy day on Monday 15th August, when they had a coach trip
to Gloucester. Some enjoyed the Waterways Museum at the docks, while others took a boat trip or visited
the cathedral. The day was bright and sunmny, and the trip was a great success.

EVENTS:

Monday 12th Sept: We are to be entertained by 'Meg and Tim' with a chat and a SING-SONG.

Monday 26th Sept: is our Harvest Festival. We hope to have the Rev. Michael Bond from the united rReform
Church to talk to us. There will of course be a sale of all the produce brought to the festival. .

\ N\
@€ The Braunston Pantomime Group

are holding an open meeting on Wednesday 7th Sept in
the 'Games room' in the Village Hall. We require help
backstage as well as performances on stage. Members
New and old would be welcome. Junior members from 10
@mE\m also needed. We need your support! Thank you.

Braunston Womens Institute

On Aug 2nd our speaker Mrs Underwood
inspired us all with her wonderful demo
of 'Summer cooking'.

On Sept 6th we have an open meeting with|
Mr Davies talking about the 'Mary Rose'
story. Do come along at 8pm and listen to

the events of 1982 before and after the Am The Q\Rﬁtwm Bells &

WAMQNWMNW Nu,\w w H_Mwmm&momyo%mﬁmm.o end If you are looKing for something different-and challenging-come
Ward Derbyshire, will be visiting us. along and see what bellringing is all about. There is more to it
than most people think and we welcome learners, minimum age 12
and maximum age unlimited.

<; ‘wmnﬂ wTOS\ You can meet us at the church on Thursdays, 7pm to 8.30pm, or
2pm Satwday 3rd Sept at the Village ring Peter Wenham on 891935

/

aive: ahal ot Ewes, Floodlighting of the Church

Prize @_S:m, at 4.15pm followed by Thanks for gifts given specifically for the purpose, and profits

auction of entries. Come and OG.QJ from Boat Show concerts. Plans are in hand to floodlight the
church on special occasions this winter. More news later.

the ¢talls, games and vefreghments.

2nd Braunston Cubs

We have had a busy time recently. After our June camp, the District Athletes Badge day was held at Stefen Hill
sports club on Sth July. The Cubs who attended had a very energetic afternoon competing in many different
events, and we were very pleased that 3 Cubs achieved the Stage 1,2 and 3 badges, and one was awarded the
Stage 1 badge. '

The following week-end, 2 Cubs went out on an 8 hour incident hike, whi¢h was thoroughly enjoyed. The week
after, 3 Cubs did the Navigators Badge, doing a range of navigation exercises.

On a very warm Saturday at the end of July, the whole pack went on a 7.5 mile hike along the canal towpath and
back through Flecknoe and Wolfhampcote.

We had a very enjoyable get-together of Beavers, Cubs and Scouts at the end of July.

We started with a campfire, and then took over the nearby field with a variety of 'bases', ranging from water
chariot races to face-painting. The evening finished with a well earned drink and hot dog.

We are now looking forward to a full Autumn programme. If you are between 7 and 10 and fancy joining us,

then ask your friends who are Cubs, what it's like, and then come and see what goes on at the Den at the bottom
of Cross Lane on Wednesday nights, 6.00-7.30pm.

Village Notes-Dick Herne.

A name familiar to all who live in Braunston is 'Gurneys', and their premises have had quite a varied
history.The small window to the east of the present shop front belonged to the original grocery shop.
Mr Gurney also owned a small boutique in a house that was formerly occupied by a bank, next door
to Elgin House. In between the two shops was another building which at one time was one of the
many public houses in Braunston-The Cross Guns. Subsequently, it became a butchers, then a
greengrocers, and finally a betting office. The building was pulled down, and the modern store was
built in 1973.

Village Appraisal: 65% of village homes returned appraisal forms. A report with the data has been prepared for
retention in Village Library, with copies to the Parish and other Councils. A booklet is being prepared for sale to
the public. The appraisal shows Braunston as a fortunate place and most people want to keep things as they are.
There were concerns about road safety, dog mess and keeping the Green Belt bvetween us and Daventry. There
is a demand for more Nursery schooling.Delighted to find over 90% said they read Braunston Village News!!

We hope you like the new layout created and printed by Pat and Duncan White. However we haven't found a cheap way of
printing and may have to return to the 'Roneo’. Material for next edition to M. Foulkes on 890965 by 21st September.




